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Newsworthy Issue #11 - Week of April 30th, 2023 

We want to hear from you and encourage you to share this newsletter with your faculty 
and spark conversations with relevant departments for more information. 

• The highly distinguishing flow loop facility at CPG Dhahran Techno Valley Center 
was commissioned this week. The facility will enable advancement in technologies 
related to surface and downhole equipment. 

• The Computer Engineering Department organized the Cloud Computing Forum to 
discuss state-of-the-art solutions with students. The forum featured eight speakers 
from Academia and Industry and hands-on training workshops. 

• University Schools organized the Career Guidance Forum, where students from 
schools in Al-Khobar got acquainted with multiple universities from Saudi Arabia and 
Bahrain and learned about their academic offerings and admission process. 

• The Women in Data Science Forum was held on May 4th with broad student and 
industry participation to discuss technical topics across three sessions, a panel 
discussion, and enriching workshops. 


